FOOD PANTRY INFORMATION
(THINGS YOU NEED TO KNOW!)

The Granby Senior Center Food Pantry is run strictly on donations. We do our
best to make sure all donations are fresh.

Before accessing the pantry, please check in with the Senior Center receptionist.
You may take ONE (1) bag twice a month OR TWO (2) bags once a month.

There may be items available from our refrigerator and freezer. Please ask the
receptionist to check.

If you would like a refrigerated or frozen food item, you may have one of each for
a total of TWO (2) items with your visit.

You CANNOT access the pantry for one item at a time during other visits to the
Senior Center.

Bags are provided and located in a bin in the pantry. Please DO NOT bring or use
fabric grocery bags.

Your Pantry Application must be renewed annually. You will receive notice of
renewal 30 days in advance.

New applicants will be allowed one bag of food while their application is being
processed.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to
ask.

THANK YOU!



